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The American Action Forum (@AAF) examined recent data from the Internal Revenue Service showing 40 
percent of subsidized households under the Affordable Care Act could lose their subsidies, worth $5.5 billion, 
due to complications with their 2014 tax filings. The analysis explains how and why the 1.8 million heads of 
households may have failed to submit the appropriate tax forms.

Click here to read the analysis.
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